
 

 

Tuesday 26th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am writing to inform you that Miss. Sanderson has made the decision to leave Meridian Primary School to pursue 
an alternative career path.  Her last day will be on Thursday this week. 
 
I am sure you will join me in wishing her all the best for the future and thank her for all her hard work since joining 
us in September 2023. 
 
Unfortunately, despite advertising, we have not been able to recruit a permanent teacher for the post.  However, we 
have been lucky to secure a full-time long-term supply teacher to teach the children for the summer terms. 
 
Mrs. Sarah Goodson is an experienced teacher who is coming into school tomorrow to meet with the Year 3 team 
and also introduce herself to the class. 
 
I appreciate that this is an unforeseen change to the children’s teacher but I am pleased we have found someone to 
take over from Miss. Sanderson and teach children for the rest of their time in Year 3. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via the school office email. 
 
Thank you for your support and understanding with this change. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Ms. Claire Westcott 
Headteacher 


